Roberta Wagner
Depariment of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington St., East
Charleston, WV 25311

February 22, 2011

Dear Ms. Wagner,

On behalf of ImageSoft Inc., | would fike to thank you for the opportunity to respond to RFQ
Number CSE11118 for OnBase user licenses and maintenance. Unfortunately at this time we

elect to submit a “no-bid” for this RFQ. If you have any questions, please feel free to call or
email me at 248-948-8100 x230, gvanbuhler@imagesoftinc.com.

We wish you the best with your RFQ,

Regards,

oy

Gary R. VanBuhler
Director of Sales
ImageSoft, Inc.

40 Oak Hollow, Suite 120
Southfield, Mi. 48033
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